
 

 

September 2nd, 2007 

 

Ciao Tutti!  

 

A very warm welcome to the many new students in the studio and welcome back 

to returning students!  I've had a fantastic summer and I can hardly wait to get 

started.  A draft of the studio schedule is posted on the studio door (MB245) and on 

my Rogers Online Calendar for the week of September 10 to 14th.   

 

http://calendar.yahoo.ca/torinchiles@rogers.com 

 

 

If you have not already done so please come and see me in the studio or e-mail me 

to request a lesson time.  Please also ensure that I have all your contact information.  

My e-mail is tchiles@uwo.ca and the studio phone number is 519-661-2111 x84323 

 

Scheduling a studio as large as mine is difficult!  The day and time of your lesson will 

affect who I would like you to book as your collaborative pianist.  Christopher Morano 

will play all day Monday; Tuesday 3:30-5:30; Wednesday 12:30-5:30; and Thursday 

all day.  Sandra Mogensen will play Tuesday 9:30-3:30; Wednesday 9:30-12:30 and 

Friday 11:30-3:30. 

 

Please reserve Fridays from 3:30-5:30 for our Performance Class. 

 

You will have seen the memo regarding the General Meeting for the Voice 

Division at 4pm on Thursday, September 6th in MB104.  Please make every 

effort to attend.  Our Initial studio Meeting will take place directly following this 

General Meeting.  Besides welcoming you to the studio we will need to settle the 

finalized studio schedule and review the Studio Policy Document together.  I also 

have a seminar for those new to the studio – to help us establish a common 

vocabulary as we begin our work together. 

 

You will also want to mark the first Voice Fridays event into your 

calendar:  Friday September 7th at 1:30 in TC100 Lisa Philpot 

presents her “World Famous Library Seminar for Singers”. 

 

I am looking forward to seeing and hearing each of you! 

 

Cheers, 

 

 

 

 

 

Torin W. Chiles 


